
 
Thursday, August 19, 2010 

  
 
Police Item No. 15 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Authorize negotiation and execution of an Interlocal Agreement between the City of Austin and 
The Texas A&M University System, Texas Transportation Institute (TTI) for the performance of an 
evaluation as part of the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration High Priority Targeting Aggressive 
Cars and Trucks grant program in an amount not to exceed $20,000. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: Funding is available from the 2010 Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration TACT Education Grant in an amount not to exceed $20,000. 
 
Fiscal Note: A fiscal note is not required. 
 
For More Information: David Carter, APD Chief of Staff/974-5030 
 

 
 
To improve the traffic safety and mobility in the Austin region, the City of Austin Police Department (APD) 
implements a Targeting Aggressive Cars and Trucks (TACT) program supported by the US Department 
of Transportation, under the Motor Carrier Safety Assistance Program (MCSAP) for enforcement, 
education, and program evaluation activities.  Program evaluation activities conducted by the Texas 
Transportation Institute (TTI), The Texas A&M University System will assess program effectiveness and 
opportunities for improvement. 


